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Dear Senator Fangz

Thank you for your letter in vhich you recommended that Peace
Corps Volunteers be assigned to the Trust Territory of the
Pacific Islands. We agree that these volunteers could pertorm

highly useful work 1n this area.

Actually, at the time we received your letter, representatives
of the Peace Corps and our people concerned with the territories

vere already well along on planning for such a project. As you
wvill see from the enclosed brochure, the pro.jeet 1s now an ac-

complished net

Your interest and efrort in seeking to improve the lives of
Trust '.l‘mttory citizens is much amoeutod o

S8incerely yours,
© g Stewatt L Udal

Secretary of the Imterior

Honorable Hiram L. Fong o
United States Senate .
Washington, D. C. ‘
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